
 
 
 

 

 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday School Classes, August 1st, 9:30 am August 1st, Reminders 

July 25th, 2021 

1 Corinthians 16:1-4 
Wes Jones 
Fellowship Hall 

Fellowship Meal 
Fellowship Hall 
Immediately following worship 
 
Psalm Sing 
Fellowship Hall 
Time: 5:30pm 

 
 

Nursery Schedule  
Sunday School 
Deborah Miller 

Worship Service  
Sharon Michaux 
Ava Michaux 

 
Deacon of the Month 
Wes Jones 
 
 
 

 

Today’s Lord’s Day Activities 

 

Books recommended by  
Pastor Bullock 
 
A Faith to Live By – 
Understanding 
Christian Doctrine 
Donald Macleod 
 

The Christian in Complete Armour 
William Gurnall 
 
A Way to Pray 
Matthew Henry 
 

Save the Dates 

Flying Squirrels Game 
July 30th 

Time: 6:35pm 
 
Congregational Meeting 
August 1st 
Time: 5:30pm 
 
Ordination Service 
August 8th 
Time: 5:30pm 
 
Field Day 
September 25th 
 
 

Recommended Reading 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week at All Saints 

Official church meeting or event 
Sponsored by members of our congregation 
Events happening in the broader Christian community 
 

Contact Rick Hutton for 
updates on the current 
Men’s Study 
rick@allsaintspres.org 
 
Ballroom Dance 
We’ve been doing our 
ballroom and swing lessons 
and have had a great time 
so far! Currently we’re 
planning on two more 
lessons on July 26th and 
August 2nd. For more 
information, contact Jeb 
Swistock at 
SwistockJE19@gcc.edu 
 
 

Meetings and Events 

 
1. Food Pantry Box 
The food pantry donation box is on the stage 
in the fellowship hall. It doesn’t like being 
empty, so come fill it up!  
 
2. Elijah House Academy  
We are collecting school supplies for Elijah 
House Academy between now and August 
14th. To the right is a list of what they would 
like us to provide. There is a box in the hallway 
between the buildings next to the stairs for you 
to place your supplies. They truly appreciate 
all we do for them and this is a wonderful way 
to show the Lord of Christ. For questions, 
contact Sue Yancey at 
susan.yancey0403@gmail.com 
 
Pink Erasers 125 
Composition notebooks (wide-ruled) 130 
Wall Putty 30 packs 
Lysol/Clorox Wipes 30 tubes 
Crayola Crayons 100 boxes 
Colored Sharpies 15 sets 
Colorful Construction Paper 30 packs 
Elmer’s-type glue 50 bottles 
Spiral Notebooks wide ruled 50 
2-pocket folders-plastic (solid colors) 150 
Masking tape, wide "Scotch" 30 rolls 
2 pocket folders, plastic (solid colors) 150 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Church Library 
The church has accessioned three books: A 
Faith to Live By by Donald Macleod, The 
Christian in Complete Armour by William 
Gurnall (both recommended by Pastor 
Bullock), and Reformed Worship by Terry 
Johnson (recommended by Levi Bakerink in 
conjunction with the Sunday school class). 
There is also a great biography of R.C. Sproul. 
Now you have four good reasons to check out 
the church library! (Actually, you have over 
3,000 good reasons). Congratulations to the 
Farr family that won the Sweet Frog gift 
certificate raffle at the library open house! 
 
4. Psalm Sing 
We will hold our monthly Psalm Sing this 
Sunday evening July 25, 2021, at 5:30 PM 
(note the new time) at All Saints Reformed 
Presbyterian Church, 3000 Grove Avenue, 
Richmond, VA 23221. We will meet in the 
Fellowship Hall. We will begin with Psalm 
107 A and B (Book of Psalms for 
Singing). We will sing for one hour. All are 
welcome. We will not have food or 
refreshments. Any questions or concerns can 
be addressed to Fred Sloan at 
fred@pdmin.com 
 
 
 
 
 

Meetings and Events 

5. Hygiene Packs for Prisoners 
What to donate: bars of soap, small tubes of 
toothpaste, men’s deodorant 
Where to donate: the box on the stage in the 
Fellowship Hall 
End date: Sunday, August 22nd  
Assembly: after Fellowship Meal on 8/22 
For more information, contact Elise at 
elise.pilson@gmail.com 
 
6. Flying Squirrels Game 
The Fellowship Committee is planning a trip 
for us to see the Richmond Flying Squirrels 
play the Bowie Baysox. It’s always a good time 
to spend a few hours with the saints, relaxing, 
talking, and enjoying the game. The game is 
Friday, July 30th, at 6:35 PM, gates open at 
5:30. We will sit together in the upper deck in 
general admission. The tickets are only $5.50 
each. Arrive early if you (are 21 or older and) 
want a free soccer ball! There will be a sign-up 
sheet on the bulletin board in the 
hallway. Please sign up by Sunday, July 25th. 
Tickets will be purchased a day or two before 
the game and will be available at the Will Call 
window in front of the Diamond – to pick 
them up you’ll need an ID with your name on 
it. You can pay me at the game (cash or check) 
or I’ll provide some electronic options for 
doing that. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
westcott.d@comcast.net or 
804-814-4897  Have Funn!  Go Nuts! 
 



 
 
 
 
 

All Saints Reformed Presbyterian Church (PCA) 
3000 Grove Avenue Richmond, VA 23221 

(804) 353-7321 

Teaching Elder:  
Dennis Bullock  
dennis@allsaintspres.org 
 
Ruling Elders: 
Matt Fender 
matt@allsaintspres.org 
 
Rick Hutton, Clerk  
rick@allsaintspres.org 
 
Bill Ivey 
bill@allsaintspres.org 
 
Al Yancey 
al@allsaintspres.org 
 
Nels Yehnert 
nels@allsaintspres.org 
 
Deacons: 
deacons@allsaintspres.org 
Turner Cole 
Wes Jones  
Robert Michaux  
 
Staff: 
Rick Hutton 
Church Administrator 
rick@allsaintspres.org 
 
Turner Cole 
Treasurer  
treasurer@allsaintspres.org 
 
Haleigh Krauss 
Administrative Assistant 
admin@allsaintspres.org 

Prayer Chain and Information Chain 
If you have an email that you want sent to the 
congregation or would like to have your email 
added to the church listserve, please email Doug 
Westcott at Westcott.D@comcast.net 
 
Lost and Found 
The Lost and Found box is located by the 
staircase between the fellowship hall and the 
auditorium. 
 
Food Pantry Box 
Please place your donations in the box located on 
the stage in the fellowship hall. This is an 
ongoing service to our neighbors and will be 
taken once every month to First Baptist Church. 
See SuSu Hutton for more information. 
 
Announcement Submissions 
Please send information for the announcements 
to admin@allsaintspres.org Please type 
“Announcement” in the subject line of the e-
mail. The deadline for Sunday’s announcements 
is Thursday morning at 9 am. 
 
Directory Questions   
If you have questions about the directory or if you 
would like to be added, please contact Deborah 
Miller at mrs.ruggles@gmail.com 
 
Invite People to Church 
All Saints business cards are available to take and 
use to invite people to church. Ask Rick Hutton 
if you would like some. 
 

General Information 


